
 
NCS ATHLETIC BOOSTER CLUB MEETING MINUTES 

July 12, 2022 

 
Ross Bodenheimer called the July 12 2022 NCS Athletic Booster Club meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. with a prayer. 

 

Members present included: 

Ross Bodenheimer Jerry Bates Jeff Kroening  Krista Zubke  Marty Krach  

Paul Michlig  Ken Teeters Shawn Sullivan  Steve Jankowski  Brian Puent 

    

    

 Shawn 1st, Ken 2nd June Booster minutes were approved. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 
FINANCIAL REPORT (Krista Zubke) 

Krista reported that Booster Club finances are good and provided handouts of the portfolio summary. 

 

CONCESSIONS (Al Romportal) 

Al would like to raise concession prices. Ross would like to see everything in even dollar amounts.  Ross would also 

like to use sign up genius so people could sign up for working concessions.  

Al is going to get something together for concessions for the football scrimmage game.  

 

EQUIPMENT UPDATE 

Nothing new. 

 

FACILITIES UPDATE 

Nothing new. 

 

FUNDRAISING 

• Cardinal Cards will be ready for the start of the school year.  

• Mike Bandocks will do programs again this year—thank you Mike!! 

• Pocket schedules will be ready for fall.  

• April 15th will be the date of Cabin Fever 2023.  

• A few dates were changed for next year.  December 7th booster meeting moved to December 14, 

Novmenber 2nd meeting changed to November 16.  There was a discussion about having the sports banquet 

to the beginning of the school year to get more parents involved.  

• Swingfest-Marty reported that things are going well.  Volunteers are needed and we need a person to take 

over for next year.  

• 50/50 is not a huge priority, but Ross stated if we’re there, it is easy money, but nothing to worry about.  

 

FRIENDS OF THE GRIDIRON 

The steak fry is August 20 and everyone is welcome, not just football parents. The more the better! Ross will be 

getting a personal invite ☺ 

 

FRIENDS OF THE HARDWOOD 

Nothing new. 

 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 
Our next meeting, August 2 is the budget meeting.  We will go over coaches needs.  Paul talked about a 

weightlifting program.  The cost is about $1000 now and the price will go up.  The purchase is tabled for now.  

 



Budgeted uniform schedule: HS teams will get new uniforms every 4 years, MS teams every 6 years. 

Ross proposed Volleyball, softball and basketball would et new uniforms this year.  These need to be ordered soon 

to get them in time.  Ross has a printed schedule of the uniform schedule available.  

 

Next Booster meeting is on August 2 at 6:30PM 

 

Motion to adjourn  by Shawn second by Ken 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jerry Bates 
Jerry Bates 

Secretary  

7/12/22 


